
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Following a weekend of celebrating our new King, we were 
thrilled to welcome our pupils back to the boarding house. 
 
We didn't let the terrible rain stop us on Tuesday; playing hide 
and seek inside was just as much fun!! The boys in dorm 1 
loved it so much that they've decided to make it a nightly 
game before reading time! Even Mr. Morrison participates! 
 
Following our fixtures on Wednesday, we went for a walk 
through town, stopping at the Co-op for some snacks before 
sharing them outside once we got back to school.  
 
The remainder of the evening was spent relaxing in either the 
TV room or the games room. Wednesdays are really starting 
to take shape and becoming a popular night in the boarding 
week. 
 
The swimming pool party was back at the conclusion of the 
week, which came around pretty quickly! Lots of splashing 
and enjoyment.  
 
We're looking forward to our next swimming pool party, which 
will have new inflatables and games. Keep your eyes peeled! 
 
We return to a full week next week, and we are looking 
forward to our first barbecue of the year on Monday. 
 
Have a great weekend. 
 
Best Wishes,  

Mrs Warwick-Smith 

Boarding House Parent 
 
 
 

Summer Term ’23, Week 4  
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Jubilee Park  
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